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In early 2019, the City of Palm Bay will begin work to widen
Culver Drive. Managed by the Public Works Engineering
Division and funded with Transportation Impact Fees, the
project will address Culver Drive’s capacity issues by
widening the roadway from two lanes to four lanes. The
project will also provide opportunities to improve drainage
in the area and ensure existing sidewalks are compliant
with standards set by the Americans with Disabilities Act.
The improvements to Culver Drive will also include the
installation of new water and sewer mains, which will
provide enhanced utilities service to the area.

Culver Drive At A Glance

What’s happening to Culver Drive?

The road construction project will widen Culver Drive from
two traffic lanes to four lanes. This Transportation Impact Fee
(TIF) funded project will also improve the drainage system.

How long will the road project last?
The expected contract length of the project is 300 days.

Is the widening of Culver Drive part of the road bond
that was recently awarded to the City of Palm Bay?
No, the project is not part of the GO Road Bond.

The City will soon hold a pre-construction meeting with the
contractor to coordinate the start of work and to issue the
Notice to Proceed. Work on the project is expected to begin
in January 2019 and be completed within 300 days. During
construction motorists can expect partial road closures and
are encouraged to plan their travel time accordingly.




